
Summit Mennonite Church 
Web:  www.summitmennonite.org 

Email:  summitmenno@sbcglobal.net 

Phone:  330-753-2019 

We follow Christ, offering healing and hope as we serve our neighbors in need 

Marilyn Rossiter, Pastor                                                           Sunday School: 9:30 am 

Stan King and Mary Schwartz, Caring Team                                   Worship: 10:30 am 

If you are a visitor this morning, we welcome you to our worship service! We hope 

that you feel at ease with us and sense the presence of God. We invite you to sign our 

0guest book in the foyer. 

Childcare during worship is available for infants and toddlers (generally ages three 

and under) in the nursery through the back doors of the sanctuary.  Children's 

bulletins and toys are available at the sanctuary entrance. 
 

April 26, 2015 
 

Focus Statement:    All we, like sheep, have gone astray.  We have 

turned—everyone—to his own way; and the LORD has laid on him the 

iniquity of us all.  (Isaiah 53:7).  Christ is our Shepherd.  Can we 

distinguish his voice from the clamor of the world? 
 

GATHERING: 

 Prelude:                                                  Susan Moyer 

 Welcome and Opening Prayer:            LaVerne Yousey 

 Call to worship: 

 Hymn:  HWB: #578  The Lord’s My Shepherd    Kyle Yoder 

 Children’s Time         

 Hymn:   STS #45 Calm me, Lord 
 

HEARNING GOD 

 Scripture:  Psalm 23, John 10:11-18 

 Message:  Shepherd’s Voice         Pastor Marilyn 
 

RESPONDING 

 Hymn: HWB #599  He Leadeth Me  

 Announcements 

 Sharing joys and concerns 

 Offering 
 

SENDING 

 Hymn:  HWB #29 You are all we have 

 Blessing 
  

  

 May food Donations for BACM: Peanut butter and jelly 

 Greeter: Deb Barry & Tammy Barnhart 

 Worship Planners: Julia Beyeler & Suzie Yoder 

 Nursery: Pam & Avery Zook 

 

LAST WEEK 

   Attendance:  29       Offering: $861 

          Needed to meet spending plan: $1,400 
 

COMING EVENTS 

 May 10 Women’s Day- main dish provided; sign up for bread & dessert 

 May 16 and 17 (9am-noon- hymn sing and input at First Mennonite,   

  Wadsworth) Sunday- worship at 10:45 at First 

 May 23: Bridal shower for Hannah Horner & William Troyer 

 July 18-19, 2015: Summit’s 50
th
 Anniversary celebration 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Pastor Marilyn’s office hours will be Tuesday, 28th 11-4; (Marilyn will 

be at a Malone preaching seminar Thursday-Saturday of this week) for 

any who would like to meet with her. She is also available by phone or 

email at other times. 
 

Next week, May 3rd, we will hear Jayne Byler preach. Come and bring 

a friend! 
 

On May 17, Lane Miller, an AMBS grad and native of Norton, will 

teach/lead a hymn sing from 9:30-11:00 on Saturday and then preach 

through the worship-rich book of Chronicles on Sunday morning 

(worship beginning at 10:45 with another input session at 9:45). Please 

plan to come and worship, as our congregation combines with First 

Mennonite of Wadsworth. 
 

Help get Camp Luz ready for summer! Work Day is scheduled for 

next Saturday, May 2. Work for a few hours or the whole day (8am-

3pm) lunch is provided, please RSVP for lunch. 
 

Invitation from Mennonite Central Committee: Join us for the 2015 

Celebrate MCC Great Lakes Annual Gathering on Friday, May 1 at 

Zion Mennonite Church (300 Short Buehrer Rd. in Archbold). Worship 

and fellowship with other MCC supporters, and hear updates on MCC's 

work both locally and around the world. Special guest speakers Deb & 

Jim Fine, recently returned MCC service workers in Iraq, will share 

stories from their experiences. The event begins at 5:30 p.m. with a 

soup meal, followed by the program at 7 p.m. Please RSVP to Matthew 

Tschetter at MatthewTschetter@mcc.org or 330-601-6577. More 

information at mcc.org/celebrate-mcc-gl.  
 

Central Christian School Coming Events: 

CCS Middle School presents the drama, Sarah, Plain and Tall, on Friday and 

Saturday, May 1 and 2 at 7:00 pm.  Tickets are available at the door.  
 

mailto:summitmenno@sbcglobal.net
http://mcc.org/get-involved/events/celebrate-mcc-great-lakes-2015


CCS Middle School choirs and instrumental groups will present their spring 

concert on Thursday, May 7 at 7:00 pm in the Performing Arts Center. 
 

CCS High School choirs and instrumental groups will present their spring 

concert on Friday, May 15 at 7:00 pm in the Performing Arts Center.   
 

CCS 55
th
 Annual Commencement is Sunday, May 24, at 2:30 pm.   

 

CCS offers sports camps and music camp during June and July.  
 

Details on all events at www.ccscomets.org  
 

BACM: Bring peanut butter and jelly for the month of May and drop into the 

box by our white giving tree. You may bring other food or grocery supplies 

also. It would be helpful to get into the habit of buying a few extra items when 

you do your grocery shopping. 
 

MISSION NETWORK PRAYER REQUEST: Today, DOOR Denver is 

hosting its annual Cinco de Mayo festival fundraiser. Pray that relationships 

will deepen as three churches minister to their community through food, local 

performers, and children’s activities. DOOR is a Mennonite Mission Network 

partner. 
 

http://www.ccscomets.org/

